
President’s Corner
It has been a very busy two weeks for the new
President of PVC, but the spirit of our
campground came alive.

The mail boxes have been moved to their new
location with the help of many volunteers.  The
turnout for helping build and move the mailbox
area was more than impressive.  A big THANK
YOU to all the volunteers for their help in
building, and all the ladies for feeding us.  A
very special THANK YOU to Sam and Gail, Lot
99 for the use of their electricity for three days.
As you know after Sept 6 the mail will not be
delivered if you do not have a mailbox.  See
Dawn @ lot #253 for a mailbox.

The sewer problem should be fixed by the time
you read this.  An employee of North Georgia
Sewer and Drain will be at our September 10
Meeting at 10 to talk about the problem and to
answer any questions you might have.  

Again, I want to thank all of the members and
volunteers for their help.
               

Clyde Camp, President

Please attend our regular eggs “cooked to order”
Breakfast with all the trimmings  September 17
.

Activities 
Please see the attached calendar for many of
our activities.  Please let Donna Winburn know
about events, with accurate times and dates, so
she can include them in our calendar.  Donna’s
phone number is (912) 618 - 9013.

Friday, Sept. 1 the Ladies will be going to the
North Georgia 400 Premium Outlet Mall.  This
is a good time to go for Labor Day bargains.

Sign up in the Pavilion if you wish to go.

Barbara Mushlin is in charge so the outing is in
very capable hands and we have lunch out and
fun too!

This month we will have a barbecue and
Brunswick stew on Saturday to celebrate Labor
Day here at PVC.  The cost is $5.  You are
encouraged to buy your tickets in advance.

On September 5, bring 10 quarters for Card
Bingo in the Pavilion.

On Sept. 12 the movie will be “Soul Surfer” at 7
p.m.  This movie is about a 13 year old surfer
girl who summons the courage to go back into
the ocean after losing an  arm in a shark attack.

All are invited to the Activies Meeting.

Ladies Day Out on August 26

We ate lunch at Ryan’s and after lunch two
husbands, Ted Dietz and Nick Coman,  joined
us to go to the movie, “The Help.” Everyone
agreed it was an excellent movie.  It gave us a

lot to think about. Thanks to John
Coons,  we have a photo on the wwwPVC4u.net
website.

Gentlemen, if you are interested in some of our
events, think about joining.  It would be nice to
have a man coordinate Men’s Day Out.

Welcome Back!

Jody & Ted are back from their New England
travels.



Judy & Joe are back from their trip back home
for roof repairs.

Marilyn & Dick are back from Alaska.

John & Gloria House came back early this
year.  Is it Fall yet?

Get-Well Prayers

Please join us in praying for Helen Czerwinski,
Sally Jones  and Ken Bushyager.

Sunshine Lady

Judy Ellis is our new contact person who sends
get well cards and sympathy cards to help bring
some cheer or sunshine into people’s lives  at
a difficult time and to let us know about these
concerns so we can  pray or  in someway
comfort our friends.  Her cell phone number is:
386-299-1014.  Her winter (home) phone is
386-767-5913.  Please let her know when an
owner or renter needs one of these cards.

Prayers for Comfort

Condolences to Arvella and Harold’s family
because of  the death of  Harold Auer.

Let’s pray for Hammond Frith who lost his wife,
Marilyn.  Also, please pray for comfort for their
families.

October Deadline

Please have any articles, recipes, or news  to
Jan Coman by Sept. 26.  You can call us at our
new cell phone numbers: (863) 242 - 0701 or
(706) 817 - 7017 or bring your news to lot 90.

A September Poem

"Lord, it is time. The summer was very big. Lay
thy shadow on the sundials, and on the
meadows let the winds go loose. Command the
last fruits that they shall be full; give them
another two more southerly days, press them
on to fulfillment and drive the last sweetness
into the heavenly wine." 
-   Rainer Maria Rilke

Easy Skillet  Apple Pie

Ingredients

· 2 pounds Granny Smith apples

· 2 pounds Braeburn apples

· 1 teaspoon ground cinnamon

· 3/4 cup granulated sugar

· 1/2 cup butter

· 1 cup firmly packed light brown sugar

· 1 (14.1-oz.) package refrigerated piecrusts

· 1 egg white

· 2 tablespoons granulated sugar

· Butter-pecan ice cream
Preparation

· 1. Preheat oven to 350º. Peel apples, and cut into 1/2-
inch-thick wedges. Toss apples with cinnamon and 3/4
cup granulated sugar.

2. Melt butter in a 10-inch cast-iron skillet over medium
heat; add brown sugar, and cook, stirring constantly, 1 to
2 minutes or until sugar is dissolved. Remove from heat,
and place 1 piecrust in skillet over brown sugar mixture.
Spoon apple mixture over piecrust, and top with
remaining piecrust. Whisk egg white until foamy. Brush
top of piecrust with egg white; sprinkle with 2 Tbsp.
granulated sugar. Cut 4 or 5 slits in top for steam to
escape

3. Bake at 350º for 1 hour to 1 hour and 10 minutes or
until golden brown and bubbly, shielding with aluminum
foil during last 10 minutes to prevent excessive browning,
if necessary. Cool on a wire rack 30 minutes before
serving. Serve with butter-pecan ice cream. 

From “Southern Living Magazine”.



The Mountain Cruisers Are Cruisin’ Again 

We are glad to announce that our very own
campground motorcycle group, The Mountain
Cruisers, is back in action. We have over 30
members and welcome more.  The only
requirement is that you ride a motorcycle or
scooter, whether it has two wheels or three
doesn’t matter.  We have plenty of each in our
group already.  It is not required that you be a
PVC owner or even live in our campground.  
We meet every Wednesday, weather
permitting, at 9:30 at Linda’s Chevron  where
we have a short discussion about our ride for
the day.  We generally like to stay around, or
less than, 120 miles round trip but have been
known to make it a longer day, depending on
the destination.  

It seems our main goal is to ‘Ride to Eat, Eat to
Ride’ so we plan our trips around interesting
restaurants. We are always looking for a new
place to try out so if you know of some fabulous
place, feel free to make a suggestion to Sam
Owens, our group leader, or myself. 

We now have a link on our PVC website.  Go
to:  www.pvc4u.net and click on the Motorcycle
Club link.  There you can read all about our
weekly rides and the neat places we find to eat.
We’re all looking forward to more beautiful rides
and special events in the next couple months.

     By Gail Flynn    lot 99

Reminders:

I’m sure you have noticed that the Labor Day
Celebration has been moved to 5:30 p.m.. 

               

Happy Labor Day, All You Laborers and You
Retired Laborers, too.  I hope you are enjoying
the fruit of all your labors.   Owners, renters and
guests, please pick up after your dogs if they
leave a deposit, even if it’s on a green space or
if no one is home. People don’t like to come
home to that kind of surprise.  This has been a
“dog friendly” park, please do not ruin that. 

The Welcome Committee has greeted 3 new
owners since our last Pipeline.

Richard & Andrea Sowell purchased Lot #201
on Speckled Trout Drive.  Richard works in
Radiology at Emory University in Atlanta, while
Andrea works in Jacksonville at PSS World
Medical.  They plan to build a cabin in the
future.  Richard served in the Air Force and
enjoys motorcycle riding when he gets to spend
time here.  

Lot # 130 is now owned by Jerry & Diane
Murchison from Tallahassee, Fl.  They have 7
children and 8 grandchildren.  Their hobbies
include camping, bridge, hiking, cards and
sewing.  Jerry served in the Navy and retired
from a law practice, while Diane was a nurse. 

Jerry & Carolyn Sanders just closed on Lot
#187.  They are looking forward to taking a
break from Carnesville, Ga to enjoy their
beautiful view on their new creek lot.  They
have 2 children and 4 grands.  Jerry enjoys
fishing, hunting and tinkering, while Carolyn
loves to read, walk, garden and look for
antiques.

Please stop by and say Hello to all our new
neighbors.   

       By Lanell Coons


